
Lifting import ban on poultry and poultry products from French Departments of 

Landes, Vald'Oise, Charente-Maritime and Indre 

 

The Avian Influenza incidents in French Departments of Landes, Vald'Oise, 

Charente-Maritime and Indre have been resolved.  The Centre for Food Safety has 

lifted the import ban on poultry and poultry products (including poultry eggs) from 

French Departments of Landes, Vald'Oise, Charente-Maritime and Indre with effect 

from 8 November 2017. 
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